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Monday 25th February 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Attendance  
Attendance for the week before half-term was not particularly high overall (93.5%).  
Please try and get your children into school on time each day. 
Well done to Year 6 for the highest attendance that week.  They have won the weekly 
attendance award of non-uniform day this Friday. 
 

Class/Year EYC 1 2 3 4 5 6 

Attendance 
percentage 

91% 88.7% 93.1% 89.7% 94.5% 98.3% 98.7% 

 
Mr Strumnik, Attendance Officer, is closely monitoring those children who are 
coming to school late each day.  Please be reminded that school starts at 8:55am 
and children should be in their class lines from 8:50am. 
 
Always Award 
Well done to those children who were ‘Always’ children last half-term – always 
following the school rules and behaving and learning well. Their reward is this week 
with a disco and magic show for Years 4 to 6 on Thursday afternoon and for Years 1 
to 3 on Friday afternoon.  There will be another reward at the end of term for all 
children who are always well behaved. 
 
Date For Your Diary 
Please note that the drop-in with the school nurse, scheduled for this Wednesday 
morning has had to be cancelled due to the nurse being ill. 
 
Book Week/ Parents Afternoons 
Please note there is a separate letter regarding World Book Day and Parents’ 
Afternoons going out this week. 
 
Thank you and best wishes, 
 
K Clifford 
Head Teacher 
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